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Please see the website for 
forms, newsletters, photos 
www.scarningprimary.co.uk 

 
Scarning V.C. Primary School, Dereham Road,  

Scarning, NR19 2PW 01362 692665 

www.scarningprimary.co.uk    

office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk                                                         

  You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our anti bullying policy, our             

complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing.  Other policies are also available.  

 

 Important Dates 
 

♦ Tuesday 14th January 
EYFS/Rec Maths Café 2pm 
♦ Wednesday 22nd January 
Book Fair in hall 2.45pm for 
one week 
♦ Thursday 23rd January 
Yr5 Maths Café 9-10am 
♦ Thursday 30th January 
Yr2 Reading Café 9-10am 
♦ Thursday 6th February 
Yr6 Maths Café 9-10am 
♦ Friday 7th February 
Yr1 Maths Café 2.15pm 
♦ Friday 14th February 
Last Day of term 
♦ Monday 24th February 
First day of term 
♦ Monday 30th March 
Yr4 leave for Hilltops 
residential 
♦ Wednesday 1st April 
Yr4 return from Hilltops 
Last day of term 
♦ Monday 20th April 
Start of term 
♦ Thursday 30th April 
Yr4 Maths Café 9-10am 

This Weeks 

Class  Attendance 

Year 3B             99.22%

Year 2W 99.17%

Year 4S 98.75%

Tawny Owls 98.33%

Year 6D 98.05%

Year 3C 97.93% 

Year 2S             96.77%

Year 1B             96.76%

Year 1E             96.43%

Year 5K             95.42%

Snowy Owls     93.75% 

Year 5R             92.19%

Year 4B             90.52% 

Attendance 

This week the whole school 
attendance is 96.41% 

Our school attendance target is 
97%, so as you can see, we have 
not hit our target.  

Well done to 3B for achieving 
99.22% attendance. They will look 
after the attendance teddy this 
week.  

For any school uniform orders you can order on-line at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/

shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/  (Click & Collect available) or visit the store at 

Unit D  13 Yaxham Road Dereham 

Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact details to ensure you always receive            

communication from us by text/email. If you are using the new Pupil App/Website you can change your own details on 

this. 

 

 
Welcome back we hope you all had a great Christmas break. 

Friday 13th December Star of the Week winners  

Every week we have a Star of the Week Assembly where we celebrate the children's 

achievements for that week, below are last times winners:         

Tawny Owls: Robyn, Darcie                                      Snowy Owls: Oliver                                                         

1E: Adam, Aayla                                                          1B: Aria, Bradley                                                             

2S: Tyler, Carys                                                            2W: Freddie, Gracie                                                       

3C: Mason, Ryan                                                          3B: Jack A, Remy                                                                    

4B: Jensen, Katie, Jasmine, Isabelle                         4S: Charlie                                                                       

5K: Charlie S                                                                  5R: Ethan, Noah T                                                           

6D: Lucas, Marcia, Olivia R 

Thank you for your support last year with two   

charities that we collected for. We raised a fantastic 

£628.10 for The Poppy Appeal and £277.10 for   

Children in Need from Christmas Jumper Day. 

https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/
https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/


 

 

Census 

We will be completing our school census on 16th January. To enable the school to receive the full funding 

that we are able to, we ask that if you feel your child may be eligible for one of the following that you    

inform us as soon as possible. 

 Free school meals 

 Service child 

 English as an additional language 

If your child is already registered you will have received a letter last April confirming this so do not need 

to inform us now. 

The EDP will be launching their new Plant To Plate school campaign on 

the 18th January. This is a great campaign which will give us the        

opportunity to win £1000 of gardening equipment and plants. Please 

can we ask parents/relatives/friends to collect tokens and bring them 

into school. 

Reminder to parents that you are now able to log your child’s absence from school via our 

parent App . For more Information on how to do this please see our website under the     

parents tab. 


